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COPY

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
QCEAY CHAMBERS,

. LOWGATE,
AT 19th January, 1944,

Dear Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 17th instant we beg
to acquaint you that we are still awaiting the drawing of the
electrical installation of the "STRATHGYIE" awa "STRATHLYON"
and also an opportunity to Survey the alterations recommended
by Mr. Connell (see dup letter of the Te7.43. ) . 2

We are informed by the Owners! Superintendenﬁlthat
the "STRATHOYLE" 1s expected to return to this port when the

survey will be completed ang our report forwarded. : ()
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There 1s st111 Nno more news
our letter of D+10.43, )
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